
 

 

CRVA BOARD VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 
 

The City of Charlotte has requested the appropriate representatives of the six Mecklenburg County towns 

jointly appoint a representative to the Board of Directors of the CRVA. The representative will be confirmed by 

the Charlotte City Council. 

 

Under legislation establishing the CRVA, the North Carolina General Assembly stipulated that one member of 

the 13-member Board of Directors must be nominated by the six towns, acting together.  The requirement is 

outlined in North Carolina session laws 2004-14 (HB 1564). 

 

The initial appointment term is three years, with the possibility of extension by the City Council for a second 

three-year term.  It has been customary for the representatives to alternate between a resident of the three 

northern towns and a resident of the three southern towns.  If this practice continues, the next representative 

would be from Matthews, Mint Hill, or Pineville. 

 

The appointment is currently scheduled to be confirmed by the City Council on August 28, 2023, provided 

there is a nomination from the Towns. 

 

Please click on the link for more information:  What We Do | Charlotte Regional Visitors Authority (crva.com) 

 

https://www.crva.com/what-we-do

